
Welcome to Our Neighborhood! 

Dear New Neighbors, 

We are thrilled to welcome you to our community! It's always exciting to have new neighbors 

join us. 

To help you get acquainted with the area and meet some friendly faces, we would like to invite 

you to a welcome gathering at our venue: 

Date: Saturday, October 14, 2023 

Time: 3:00 PM - 5:00 PM 

Location: Community Hall, 123 Neighborhood Lane 

Please join us for some refreshments, fun activities, and a chance to connect with your new 

neighbors. We hope to see you there! 

Warm regards, 

The Neighborhood Welcome Committee 


